Dear [Tenure Stream Faculty Member approaching NRD]:

As you are approaching your normal retirement date, which is the June 30th or December 31st coincident with or following your 65th birthday, I wanted to let you know of the options available to you and changes that may affect you as you plan your future.  I would be grateful if you would carefully review the options below. 

Working Past Your Normal Retirement Date (NRD)

Full-time and Full-Scope

If you wish to continue working full-time and full-scope past your NRD, you are not required to do anything except be aware of the changes to your benefits plans that will occur following your NRD.  A description of these changes is available online at www.hr.ubc.ca/benefits/working-past-normal-retirement/faculty/#postnrd. 
Part-time and/or Reduced-Scope

1) If you wish to move to a part-time, full-scope appointment, for a specified period of time or on a continuing basis (until you choose to retire), you can request a Reduced Appointment by completing the Reduced Appointment Election Form found on the Faculty Relations website at www.hr.ubc.ca/faculty-relations/files/Reduced_Appointment.doc. Details of this appointment are set out in the Agreement on Reduced Appointments found online at www.hr.ubc.ca/faculty-relations/collective-agreements/appointment-reduce/.
2) If you wish to enter into one of the Retirement Options, as provided for in the Memorandum of Agreement re Mandatory Retirement, you can initiate the request by completing the Retirement Option Election Form found online at www.hr.ubc.ca/faculty-relations/files/Retirement_Option_Election.doc. 

Choosing Retirement

If you have decided when you will retire, you must provide me with at least 12 months notice in writing, although 18 months is preferred. We can discuss the possibility of a waiver of the notice period required if mutually beneficial. 

I would also encourage you to review the terms and conditions as set out in the agreement on the elimination of mandatory retirement between the University and the Faculty Association. A copy of the agreement and other helpful information about planning for retirement and the benefits of retirement is available online at www.hr.ubc.ca/faculty-relations/retirement/.   
Please let me know if you need any further assistance on these matters.  I would be happy to meet with you to discuss your future plans at any time.

Sincerely,
Head/Dean
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